Dennis and Fara Doggett
3303 Pheasant Street
Orange TX 77630

December 17, 2007

West Orange-Stark High School
Athletic Department

Attn: Thereze Sichko,

As strong supporters of the WOCCISD and the West Orange-Stark Mustangs in
particular we are enclosing our check of $6100.00 {Check No.6396). With reference to
our previous conversation we ask that these monies be used in the purchase of a new
“WO-8" blow up run through helmet.

We look forward to cheering our athletes on in competition and victory.
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Sincerely,




